
 

TMHA Welcomes New Motor Carrier Member! 

 

 

 

TMHA is pleased to announce that Floyd Gibbons Trucking has become a new Motor Carrier Member. 

According to the company’s website, Floyd Gibbons started his trucking career in 1966 as a driver for a 

company in Waterloo, Ontario. In 1970 he purchased his first truck and ran as an Owner/Operator for 

various companies transporting goods throughout Canada and the United States. 

In 1989, Floyd acquired his own operating authority which was the start of a life-long dream of building 

his own company. Since 1989, the company has steadily grown by delivering superior customer service 

which has earned the company a stellar reputation among clients and colleagues. The company has 

focused on transporting farm and construction machinery, manufacturing equipment, steel and other 

products that require open-deck trailers and specializes in over-dimensional shipments. 

Floyd Gibbons Trucking hails out of Wallenstein, Ontario and can be reached at 519-699-0909.  The 

company will be represented at the upcoming Annual Meeting by company executive Rick Kraemer.  

Please join us welcoming Rick and the Floyd Gibbons team to TMHA! 

 

 


